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Hi all,
FYI,
 
Bheem
 

From: Ed Kinley [mailto:ekinley@uestampa.com] 
Sent: Monday, January 7, 2019 2:14 PM
To: Kothur, Bheem <Bheem.Kothur@FloridaDEP.gov>
Subject: UES Permit Revisions
 

Bheem – here is my authorization to sign from Port Hendry. I’m sorry, I’ve been
under the assumption that the land was owned by Hendry Holdings. It is not.
Please see attached.
 
We are making progress on the other revisions. I plan to get it all to you later
this week.
 
Regards,
Ed Kinley
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Ed Kinley, President
(813)390-0659
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